
Town of Corinth 
Board of Selectmen 

P.O. Box 461 
 Corinth, Vermont 05039 

 
Unapproved Minutes of the Financial Meeting March 4, 2013 

4 p.m. at the Town Hall 
 
Attending for the Board: Allen Locke, Chairman; Susanne Smith; Chris Groschner. 
Others attending: Susan Fortunati, Treasurer; Suzanne Hansen, Financial Assistant to 
the Board; Lynn Sciortino, Board Clerk; Ryan Dodge, Guest. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:03 p.m. 
 
The Board reviewed outstanding bills and signed orders for payment. 
The Board reviewed and approved the Journal Entries for the month of February. 
 
The Treasurer reviewed the draft report on the recent town financial audit, indicating 
that it contains a number of apparent inaccuracies and other issues that she is raising 
with the auditors. 
 
Discussion took place concerning appointments and reappointments for town officers 
and committees. The appointments will be made at a meeting following Town Meeting.  
 
The Board and Treasurer discussed plans for the upcoming tax sale, to be held on 
March 12, 2013 at 9:00 a.m. at the Town Hall. 
 
The Board reviewed remaining correspondence. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:35 p.m. 


